October 22, 2012

Dear IMP employees,

I had a great time visiting IMP last week and seeing the fall colors of Connecticut. It's always a pleasure coming to such a beautiful place and visiting my old friends at IMP.

I've been an Orthopedic Surgeon for nearly 40 years and it's been amazing how the technology has improved and allowed us to help more and more of our patients. Orthopedics is one of those great specialties that can have an immediate and lasting effect on patient's quality of life, and patients are always very appreciative. They understand that surgery is performed by a team, and they know that the operating room crew, the nurses, and physical therapy all work together to contribute to a successful outcome.

What they don't realize, however, is the important contribution that you all at IMP have made to their successful surgery. Without your efforts to build the finest positioners and other medical devices in the world, surgeons would have a difficult time performing the operation with accuracy and precision. In many ways, your products are the cornerstone, the foundation, upon which everything else is built. I'd like to say THANK YOU to each and every one of you at IMP on behalf of the hundreds of surgeons and many thousands of patients who you have helped over the years.

I'm looking forward to my next visit!

Sincerely,

Dr. Ed DeMayo